Location
Knox County, Maine

Notice Text

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS INVITATION FOR BIDS The Department of Marine
Patrol is conducting a competitive bid process for the Watercraft Facility in Rockland,
Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud at 2:00 p.m. 10 July 2024. Project consists
of the replacement of the overhead mounted oil-fired furnaces at the facility located at
15 Vieno’s Run, Rockland, Maine. This project includes installation of heat pump units
with alternate bid of installation of an oil-fired furnace. Project will be completed no later
than 31 October 2024. An optional pre-bid conference for contractors will be held on 12
June 2024 at 10 am at the Watercraft Facility located at 15 Vieno’s Run, Rockland,
Maine. The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services
website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.




